
Payment instructions for the 2019-2020 

Space Grant Midwest High-Power Rocket Competition 
 

The $400 team registration fee is due by January 31, 2020 to the following website, run by the 

National Space Grant Foundation (NSGF).  (If this doesn’t work as a clickable link, just paste the 

text into a browser manually.)  https://spacegrant.org/payments/ 

 

On the form for “Item” select “Other – Please Specify” then type “Space Grant Midwest High-

Power Rocket Competition” in the text box that appears. Put that same text in the “Memo A” box 

so it also appears explicitly on your payment receipt.  

 

Also include your school name and state (required) and team name (optional) in one or both text 

boxes, so the records are unambiguous about who the payment is from. 

 

Send any questions/issues about payment to Shirley Campbell <campbell@spacegrant.org> 

(please copy James Flaten <flate001@umn.edu>). 

https://spacegrant.org/payments/

